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Ahmed Jameel Usmani                                                                                               

 

 

Assalamu-Alaikum wa-Rahmatullahi wa-Barakaatuh 

It is with great pleasure that I, Ahmed Jameel Usmani accept the nomination for the Board of Director in the upcoming 2017 

TIC election. 

 

I have been living in Mountain House for last 7 1/2 years with my wife, one daughter and two sons. I am a graduate of 

Bachelor of Computer Sciences from Osmania University (Hyderabad India) and work as a Software Staff Engineer in one of 

well recognized software company in Bay Area and USA. 

 

Also, I have been part of the TIC Sunday School Management from beginning of TIC Sunday school in 2015 and take immense 

pleasure in leading the Volunteer Management team. 

 

My Goal is to further involve in taking TIC Sunday School to next level and involve in following activities. 

 Islamic education and activities for Youth. This is the most important area where our next generation needs 
lots of focus and we make sure we are giving them right tools to empower them to face the challenges of 
this era. 

 Our community is growing and we would like to expand our Masjid to become a true community center 
and I would like to involve in next phase of TIC Masjid project and provide necessary expertise.  

 

I invite you to reach out to me with any question that you may have and would be grateful for your support in electing me to 

the BOD position to serve the community for the pleasure of Allah (SWT). 

  


